
The Board of Directors meeting of the Windstone Community Association II
was held on September 6, 2011 at the Sugar Grove Fire Station.

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 pm by President, Vivian Porretto.
Present: Vivian Porretto, President; Debbie Tellschow, Secretary; Mary Ott,
Treasurer; Gary Skaletsky, Director; Susan McKenna, Director.

Also present: Nancy Skaletsky, Covenants Committee; John Porretto,
Marilee Bielski, John Bielski, Sue Dwyer, Wayne Rossbacher, Steve Risch,
Philip and Nancy Talbot, Gregg Westerhaus, Marty Finlayson

Amotion was made by MO and seconded by GS to accept the minutes of the
June 1, 2011 BOD meeting. Vote was unanimous.

Treasurer's Report:

-There is $59,000 in the operating fund
-There is $165,000 in the reserve fund
-There is $15,000+ in the PayPal account from this year's assessment

payments. SD suggests moving the $$ out of the fund except for the
minimum required. Amotion was made by DT and seconded by GS to
transfer all of the funds but the minimum required to the Operating fund.
Vote was unanimous.

-There is $19,000 outstanding in A/R....30 homeowners with
outstanding balances, 285 homeowners paid in full, 5 homeowners with
partial payments and 12 homeowners with no payment

-A motion was made by MO and seconded by DT to move $71,349 from
the Reserve fund into the Operating fund from the tennis courts and
landscaping costs. Vote was unanimous

-The 2012 budget will be out to the members by Nov 1. MO and SD
will put it together

-A motion was made by GS and seconded by Sbh to accept the
Treasurer's report. Vote was unanimous

Beautifi cation:

-Landscape request for proposals for 2012 have been sent out. VP
requests that we keep our current landscaping company (Wheaton




